Craig. Sondra

From: Elsen, Nikki

Sent: Tuesday, August 31, 2021 1:48 PM
To: Craig, Sondra

Subject: FW: Proposed Development

This one will need to go to Planning to be added to the objection percentage; unless we have that spreadsheet with
calculations.

Nikeki M. Esen, wemc

City Clerk

City of La Crosse
608-789-7555 phone
elsenn@cityoflacrosse.org

From: Jackson Fortney <jacksonfortney@protonmail.com>
Sent: Tuesday, August 31, 2021 1:45 PM

To: Elsen, Nikki <Elsenn@cityoflacrosse.org>

Subject: Proposed Development

*** CAUTION: This email originated from an external sender. DO NOT click links or open attachments unless you recognize the
sender and know the content is safe hid

Good Afternoon,
| own the property at 211-215 11th St S. | oppose the re-zoning of 1106-1108 King St for the proposed development.
Regards,

Jackson Fortney



